From Communications/Public Relations, a welcome into the 2017 New Year.  May this year be a year full of prosperity and abundant growth for our councils of Catholic Women and for our faith.     
In the recent article of our Advent/winter newsletter I shared with readers 4 different stories involving 4 different lives; all having to do with one life intertwining with another’s and making a difference.    It is through communication that stories are told; to forever be shared whether through the avenue of talk or a simple writing.  Welcome to the world of communication and public relations. 
And so, our story continues~~~~~
· Converse through one’s personality – telling a story can only really be told effectively by the main subject in the story.  Not everyone can tell a story or are story tellers, however.  There always needs to be listeners to any story. 
· Orchestrator.  No matter what the event or occasion is; your presence alone speaks differently.  Stories can be told each time you frequent a meeting, attend a social, frequent an event  – that is how one story turns into many.  
· Multiple times of sharing the same story; readers will become disengaged.  Keep your stories new.   
· Market the makeup of who you are – what makes your council unique?  We would love to hear the story welcoming us to your councils and the ladies within them.   
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Universal networking.  There are so many avenues to choose all the way from the mailbox to the phone to one’s computer to iPhone.  Our stories can be told in so many different ways. 
· Never forget to communicate a “thank-you.”  There is never a wrong time to say thank-you.  It is the signoff to any story. 
· Interject pictures.  Pictures can tell a story even better and becomes an eye catcher to an article, a story, a presentation.  These pictures involve my life; that as a mother with my daughter, Katie; that as a Mayo employee with my department manager, Becky; and that as a parishioner at Mary Mother of the Church, pictured here with Father Konopa.   
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Coordinate your thoughts so that the article or your talk has a flow to it.  Your story will be understood better and will be remembered longer.
· Always communicate with a smile, a hand extended or even a hug.  That involves the story of hospitality at its best.  
· Time; something that one wishes they had more of.  It is important to communicate through our story the importance of time – time needed to tell a story and the time needed to hear a story.   
· Enjoy a scripture passage or a line of poetry – it is a wonderful added touch to an article; a report; or even a speech.    It makes the story even more special. 
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We have left Christmas 2016 behind us.  I was the recipient of newsletters, old-fashioned Christmas cards and photo cards, the latter which always brings up to the date the faces of family and friends we do not see as often as we would like – all forms of communication, but each chosen in a special way to fit the sender’s ways of tradition.   Let us use this upcoming year to take the time to tell/share a special story, each unique, each different and each with its own meaning to those around us.      
***Remember – Let me know of someone who has passed away, either in our council family or a relative/friend of one of our council sisters to add to our memorial web page.   Also, for those sick or 
facing a difficult hardship, I will try my hardest to send each and every one of them a greeting and card that they will be in our prayers.      Lu/January 2017
FROM THE LA CROSSE DIOCESAN COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC WOMEN

NOMINATIONS COMMITTEE
Nominations for La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women are under way!!!!
Remember to:

Ask officers, chairs, Deanery Presidents, to submit names for the next 2-year term.  
No name goes unnoticed or unwelcomed.  To be eligible to serve in an office, there are qualifications that need to be met (please see formal LDCCW nomination form).  If you do not meet those specifications, there are other areas of council that may be for you, that turns into being a good starting point.  For those of us who have served positions on the council, we each had one of those starting points. 
Contact the Nominations Committee for any information; Chair – Lu (Lu Ann Miller), luannmiller55@yahoo.com or miller.luann2@mayo.edu; (608) 788-7383 or Melanie Frei – melaniefrei55@gmail.com.; (608) 397-9390. We are still looking for an active council sister located on the opposite side of our Diocese to join us on the Nominations Committee.  She would be more readily available to speak to those interested from the deaneries located in those regions; by readily available, her drive is a matter of minutes; not hours as ours would turn into. She would also be more available to attend some local deanery events to speak on the La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women open positions for the term of 2018 to 2020.  If you are interested or know of an interested council sister, please either contact myself or Melanie.  
Candidates for the La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women are being sought for the elected positions of President-Elect, Vice President, Secretary and Treasurer. Regarding the President-Elect serving in this current term – it is assumed she will seek the office of President of the La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women. 
*****Nominations are to be sent to almost the Chairperson of the Nominating Committee by September 30, 2017, which is only a little over 9 months away.  
[image: image4.png]



La Crosse Diocesan Council of Catholic Women

Nomination Form

Thank you for answering the call to serve! ………..

